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HIGH ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY

On Monday 14 February we welcomed back our High Achievers of the 2021 HSC to
acknowledge their accomplishments.

Congratulations to all of our students on their outstanding results, as well as to our 2021 College
Dux, Sreya D.

Thank you for your inspiring words of encouragement to our 2022 cohort. We wish all of you the
best as you pursue the next stage in your journey.

Here is a small clip from our assembly featuring three of our students, Sreya, Damien and Tino,
as well as the Principal, Mr Whelan and Design and Technology Teacher, Mrs Georges.
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